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THESPIAN SOCIETY 
 

Sponsor: Mrs. Tara Salovitz 
Room:  BB4 
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The Drama Club begins the season with a Haunted House during 

Homecoming week. Students transform themselves and the 

auditorium into a frightening nightmare that draws chills and 

screams out of even the bravest guests. During the winter, we 

present a drama. This is an opportunity for students to sharpen 

their acting skills. In the 2015-2016 season, the drama club 

performed Arthur Miller’s The Crucible. Spring is the time for 

music or better yet, musicals. While the PCHS Drama Club has 

performed many classical musicals over the years, such as Little 

Shop of Horrors, and The Sound of Music, the most recent 
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performance was A Slice of Life, a work entirely created by 

students and faculty that showcased the singing, dancing and 

comedic talents of not only the students but also a few chosen 

teachers. In addition to meeting for regular rehearsals, the drama 

club meets on a biweekly basis. 

 

Thespian Society is an organization designed for students who 

wish to pursue a career in the performing arts. The society 

provides opportunities required to compete in both the district 

individual events and one-act competition. During competition, 

expect a minimum of 2-3 hours per night plus all day 

competitions. 

 

 


